
Swampscott Energy Committee 
Meeting 

 
Wednesday, February 27th, 2013 at 7:00 pm 

Swampscott Town High School, School Committee Meeting 
 
 

Neal Duffy, Chair, and Wayne Spritz, Vice Chair, reported to the School 
Committee about the following topics: 
 

• Energy reduction for all the school 
 
• Upcoming Green Communities grant opportunities 
 
•The CHP unit at the high school 
 
• Request for a School Committee liaison to the Renewable Energy 
Committee 
 
• Discuss STEM involvement with committee 

Please refer to the School Committee minutes for more information 

 
 

 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 


